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Subject:  Second Round of HPMS Crosswalk Exceptions for Contract Year (CY) 2021  

 

 

All Health Plan Management System (HPMS) crosswalk exceptions have been reviewed and 
processed for CY 2021 (Round 2). You are receiving this email since a crosswalk exception was 
requested for one or more plans under the contract identified in the subject line of this email. 

 To see the results of your crosswalk exception request, please view the HPMS Plan Crosswalk 
Report, located at: HPMS > Contract Management > Contract Reports > 2021 > Plan Crosswalk 
Report 

 For approved crosswalks, you will see one of two possible approval types for each exception 
request: 

 1.) The HPMS plan crosswalk has been updated in the HPMS plan crosswalk; or 

 2.) The applicable plans have been identified as being permitted to submit MARx enrollment 
transactions. 

 For additional information, please refer to the May 1, 2020 HPMS memorandum entitled 
"HPMS Crosswalk Exception Requests for Contract Year 2021." Any further questions 
regarding the crosswalk exceptions process should be sent to: https://dmao.lmi.org/. Select the 
Medicare Advantage tab and submit questions under the "Crosswalks" category. 
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